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Picnic treats a plenty at The Old Downs Residential Care Home

On Friday 18 June some of our residents joined in to celebrate International Picnic Day here at The Old Downs Residential

Care Home. 

We had variety of sandwiches on offer, as well as fresh fruit and cheese and biscuits, accompanied by Prosecco and beer – and

our picnic hamper of course!

Our ladies and gents were delighted with their picnic and thoroughly enjoyed themselves.

Jean said "A lovely set up, delicious!".

 


